NICK. 4/78

Morebath Parish Council

Cllr Andrew Moore (Chairman)

c/o Martin French, Clerk

Mr Nick Cardell
Forward Planning Officer
MDDC
Phoenix House
Phoenix Lane
TIVERTON EX16 6PP



13 August 2014

Dear Mr Cardell

Re: Landscape Sensitivity Assessment Supplementary Planning Document – Scoping Report

Many thanks for consulting Parish Councils on this matter.

In principle Morebath Parish Council agree with your Layout of Landscape Sensitivity SPD and look forward to seeing the draft consultation in late autumn 2014.

Morebath provided considerable comment on application 12/01522/FULL, Keens Farm, Morebath, and subsequent appeal submission, which would have been covered by this SPD. These comments provide a clear understanding of their position on the matter of large scale photovoltaic developments and may provide some evidence for your planning document.

Regards

MARTIN PRENCH
Clerk to Morebath Parish Council